
 

 

 
 
 
          22 September 2017 

 

Parent Partnership Meeting  

Tuesday 26 September – 6.30pm to 8.00pm 
 

 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Hello and welcome to the new school year at St Martins. 
 
You are cordially invited to join us for our first Parent Partnership meeting of the school year.  The meeting 
will take place in the school room C1 Chapel Corridor.  
 
St Martins PP is a parent led initiative, where we come together to support the work on the school. It’s an 
opportunity to meet other parents and find out about Parent Partnership activity we have planned for the 
upcoming year. 
 
The agenda for our first meeting  
 

1)  Plans for the 90th Year celebration  
2)  Plans for the summer fair with the theme related to 90 years of St Martin’s at Tulse Hill 
3) Volunteers for parents to support events.  
4) Create a video with parent interviews 
5) Develop the dedicated PP website page  

 
See you all on Tuesday evening. 
 
Warmest regards 
 

Donna 
 
Donna Akodu 
On behalf of St Martins Parent Partnership 
 

 
 


